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From:   
Sent: 02 July 2020 14:54 
To: @ec.europa.eu' @ec.europa.eu> 
Subject: Chemicals Strategy for Sustainability 
  
Dear , 
  
We understand that the Commission is in the process of reviewing its draft on 
the upcoming Chemical Strategy for Sustainability. 
As the European Association for Soaps and Detergents, we have a strong 
interest in the matter. We would be interested in understanding the perspective 
from DG SANTE, when it comes to its overall objectives, but also in relation to 
the future of biocidal products. Our industry has been very active over the past 
few months adapting its processes and engaging with authorities to provide 
European citizens with cleaning products and disinfectants. We believe the 
ongoing public health crisis should be considered in this context. 
  
Would it be possible to organise a short exchange (30 min) before 9 July with 
our Director General? 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
Kind regards, 
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